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Geneva, 17 January 2001

	Ref:
	CORRIGENDUM 1 TO
TSB Collective-letter 1/9


	

	Tel:
Fax:

E-mail:

	+41 22 730 6071
+41 22 730 5853
masamichi.niiya@itu.int
	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union, to ITU-T Sector Members and to ITU-T Associates participating in the work of Study Group 9


	Subject:
	CHANGE OF DATE:
Meeting of Study Group 9
Geneva, 6-9 March 2001


Dear Sir/Madam,


Due to the fact that hotel accommodation in Geneva will be fully booked during the period initially foreseen for Study Group 9 meeting (27 February-2 March 2001), it is necessary to postpone  the dates of this meeting. Consequently, I would like to inform you that Study Group 9 (Integrated broadband cable networks and television and sound transmission) is to meet at ITU headquarters, (Montbrillant building), Geneva,

from 6 to 9 March 2001 inclusive.

The deadline for sending delayed contributions will be:
22 February 2001.

The deadline for sending the registration form will be:
6 February 2001.

Except for the change in date, all other information already published in TSB Collective-letter 1/9 of 15 December 2000 remains relevant.


Yours faithfully,




H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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